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AGM INVITATION 
 

To All EFRA Member Federations, 
Advisory Associate Members 

and EFRA VIP’s 

Norrkoping, Wednesday, 02 October 2010 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
On behalf of the Executive Committee, I would formally extend to you and your National Federation 
colleagues, an invitation to attend the 2004 EFRA Annual General Meeting.  

As agreed last year the meeting will be held over the weekend 6th – 7th of November 2010 in Brussels, 
Belgium, and the venue will be Hotel Holiday. 

An informal reception will be held on Friday evening at 20.00 and the EFRA AGM continuing through 
with the formal business until Sunday with an early start 9 a clock Saturday morning and hopefully 
finish at midday on Sunday. 

In addition to the details concerning the AGM you will also find enclosed forms relating to the 
administration aspects of the meeting. Further instructions will be forwarded by the EFRA General 
Secretary Mr. Willy Wuyts.  

The General Treasurer, Mrs Jacqueline Aebi, has prepared a registration voucher also to be used as 
invoice with all payment information. If you have any questions concerning the documentation please 
do not hesitate to contact her either by telephone or E-mail. 

If you have any request linked to Section matters please mail the relevant Section Chairman with a 
copy to the General Secretary. 

Together with the rest of the EFRA Committee am I looking forward to meet you at the coming EFRA 
AGM in Brussels, Belgium. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
E Dallas Mathiesen 
President, EFRA 
dallas@efra.ws 


